
PARENTS WHO WANT TO CHANGE TO
TRADITIONAL (BRICK AND MORTAR) SCHOOL  

FOR SECOND SEMESTER SHOULD CONTACT
THEIR CHILD'S SCHOOL BY

DISTANCE LEARNING

UPDATE

If your child is not making adequate progress in distance learning,
your child’s school will be contacting you by phone and mail.  

Students who were distance learners for the
first semester will be required to have earned
letter grades of A, B, or C in all classes and

have a 90% attendance record to stay in
distance learning for second semester. 

NEW REQUIREMENTS TO CONTINUE DISTANCE
LEARNING FOR SECOND SEMESTER
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